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3 December 2019

Ginger
Via email: fyi-request-11601-96789f81@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ginger
Response to official information request for Ernst Young report into Mike Tana’s fuel use

| refer to your request for official information received 5 November 2019 relating to Ernst Young report into
Mike Tana's fuel use. We have processed your request under the Local Government Official Information
and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

At this stage we have not published the report on our website but have provided it to those who have
requested the report directly. As such, please find a copy of the Ernst and Young report attached.

Note that some official information has been withheld from the report on privacy grounds under s7(2)(a) of
LGOIMA that relates to the names of individual members of the public as well as details regarding travel
related to the Mayor's family.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802
602. The address for the Office of the Ombudsman is PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Hannah Henderson,
Hannah.henderson@poriruacity.govt.nz.
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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